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Hudson, NY Houlihan Lawrence is expanding its presence in the Hudson Valley with the grand
opening of its new brokerage.

Located at 237 Warren St., it is the company’s first brokerage in Columbia County. Houlihan
Lawrence has offices in nearby Dutchess County in Millbrook, East Fishkill and Lagrangeville. 

“We are thrilled to be opening our first office in Columbia County and expanding our reach in the
Hudson Valley,” said Liz Nunan, president and CEO of Houlihan Lawrence. “This strategic
expansion recognizes the success of our agents already servicing the area and allows Houlihan
Lawrence to more deeply serve this important market,” she added.



Charlie Vetter is the manager who will be overseeing the new office as well as other locations in
Dutchess County. 
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